
 

 

 
 
EMS SYSTEM ADVISORY #2015-12/03 
 
TO:   Riverside County EMS System 
 
FROM:  Daved van Stralen, Medical Director   

  Bruce Barton, EMS Agency Director  
 

SUBJECT:  Riverside Community Hospital (RCH) diversion on December 10, 2015 
 
DATE:   December 3, 2015 

 
On December 10, 2015 Riverside Community Hospital (RCH) will be on a planned Trauma and Stroke 
diversion from 0000 – 0630. For Trauma and stroke patients that meet REMSA triage criteria (Policy 
5301 and 4503) continue to contact and utilize them as a base hospital. RCH will still be able to accept 
STEMI patients brought in by EMS during this timeframe.  
 
For any issues or concerns, please contact the REMSA Duty Officer at 951-712-3342. 
 
 
 


